Barcelona 1 July 1962

Br. Thomas L. Saaty
Head Mathematics Branch
Code 432

Office of Naval Research
Department of the Navy
Washington D.C.

Dear Professor Saaty,

I send you herewith three copies of my fourth progres
report covering the period 1 April - 30 June 1962. I am sending a
fourt copy to RiHEHEME Director NERCP in London.

According to the contents of the letter of Mr. L.D. Bram
dated 11 june (ref; ONR:432:1DB:1lgb NR 043-266) I will not send the
final raport until the end of the extension of contract.

I am,

yours sincerely

Fe.Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera 66 pral.Z2?
Barcelona - 17, Spain
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